
Iron County C-4 School District
Public Notice

Iron County C-4 School District is currently seeking bids for the removal of trees and brush
surrounding the High School track area, as described in the RFP on the Iron County C-4 School
District website located at Iron County C-4 – Home of the Blue Jays (ironc4.k12.mo.us).
Qualified companies are invited to submit three (1) sealed copies of a formal proposal. Bids
should be itemized and submitted as one bid for the removal of trees and brush surrounding the
full high school track area. The deadline for submission is September 17, 2024, at 10:00 am.
Discussion and approval will be at the September 19, 2024, School Board Meeting. For any
questions or to request a copy of the RFP contact Superintendent, Adam Portell, Phone: (573)
244-5521 x5 , Email: adam.portell@ironc4.com
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